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MR ROLLIN’S WEEKLY MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and the Willow Green Community, 

 

It’s been another fantastic week at Willow Green and I wanted to take a moment to 

celebrate some of the wonderful things happening across school as we move further into 

our busy and exciting final half term.  Firstly, a huge well done to our Year 1 pupils, who 

have approached their Phonics Screening Check with great enthusiasm and resilience.  

Their focus and determination have been brilliant to see and we are so proud of the 

progress they have made this year.  A special mention also goes to the Year 2 children 

who took part—you gave it your best and showed real confidence in your phonics. 

 

We’d also like to celebrate our Year 4 pupils, who have completed their Multiplication 

Tables Check this week.  They approached it with maturity and a strong sense of purpose 

and it’s been wonderful to see their hard work throughout the year pay off. 

 

Looking ahead, we are excited for the upcoming Sports Days, where we’ll come together 

as a school community to cheer on the children and celebrate teamwork, effort and 

sporting spirit.  We wish all of our pupils the very best and look forward to seeing them 

enjoy these special days of fun and friendly competition. 

 

From classroom learning to special events, it’s a real joy to see our children embracing 

every opportunity with such energy and positivity.  As always, thank you for your 

continued support—it makes such a difference. 

 

Let’s keep making every moment count as we move towards the end of another brilliant 

school year. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mr. Rollin 

Head of Willow Green Academy 

 

 

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES: 

 

PHONICS SCREENING CHECK 
We are incredibly proud of our Year 1 children and the selected Year 2 pupils who have 

recently completed their Phonics Screening Check.  They approached the challenge with 

focus, enthusiasm and a positive attitude, demonstrating the fantastic progress they’ve 

made in their reading throughout the year.  Their hard work, determination and growing 

confidence in phonics have truly shone through and it’s been a joy to see them take such 

pride in their learning.  Well done to every one of you! 

 

YEAR 4 – MULTIPLICATION TABLES CHECK 

Well done to our Year 4 children, who have shown fantastic focus and determination 

during their Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) this week.  Their hard work and consistent 

practice throughout the year have really paid off and we’re so proud of the positive 

attitude and effort they’ve put into mastering their times tables.  Great job, Year 4! 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

A quick reminder to all families about our uniform expectations: children should wear full 

school uniform each day, including plain black footwear.  We appreciate your continued 

support in helping pupils take pride in their appearance and represent Willow Green 

smartly and consistently. 
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CLASS DOJO 

A quick reminder that Class Dojo is used to celebrate learning and share Dojo points, but 

for messages about behaviour, absence, or concerns, please use our usual channels—

speak to staff at drop-off/collection, contact the school office, or email 

info@willowgreen.org.uk.  This helps keep communication clear and consistent for 

everyone. 

 

TRANSITION MORNING  
We’re excited to announce our Primary Transition Morning, which will take place on Friday 

4th July, where children will spend time getting to know their new class teacher in 

preparation for the next academic year.  The morning will include a range of fun and 

engaging activities such as team-building games, an introduction to class routines and a 

creative task to help them feel settled and confident.  Each child will also receive a Meet 

the Teacher booklet, filled with helpful information and friendly messages to support a 

smooth and positive transition. 

 

UPCOMING SPORTS DAYS 
We’re looking forward to our exciting Sports Days next week!  EYFS and Key Stage 1 will 

take part on Monday, with Key Stage 2 following on Wednesday.  Each event will feature 

a fun carousel of activities, giving children the opportunity to showcase their skills in speed, 

strength and balance.  It promises to be a fantastic celebration of teamwork, effort and 

sporting spirit—families are warmly invited to come and cheer the children on! 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception: 90% 

Year 1: 90% 

Year 2: 93% 

Year 3: 94% 

Year 4: 93% 

Year 5: 96% 

Year 6: 88% 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Reception Kiran 

Year 1: Whole Class! 

Year 2: Beval 

Year 3: Logan 

Year 4: Harry L 

Year 5: Grace E 

Year 6: Oliver 
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KEY DATES 
 

16.06.25: Sports Day – KS1 & EYFS (1:30pm – 3:00pm) 

18.06.25: Sports Day – KS2 (1:30pm – 3:00pm) 

20.06.25: Dress Down Friday to support Summer Fayre 

26.06.25: Summer Fayre - starting at 3:30pm 

01.07.25: Year 2 Class trip to Lotherton Hall 

03.07.25: Upper KS2 Delta Games – selected students 

04.07.25: Transition Morning - spent with new class teacher 

09.07.25: Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 2pm 
14.07.25:  Music Festival for selected children at Education house 


